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July 20,1995 Schedule

WHEN

Refreshments 7:00PM
Meeting starts 7:30PM

MAP

OFFICERS

President - Stan Booker

Vice Pres. - Don Naples
Secretary - (George Comstock
Treasurer - Bill Henzel
Newsletter - Thaine Anderson

COMMITTEE
CHAIRPERSONS

Program - Michael Bray
Hospitality - Don & Gene Wagg
Shows - Frank Hungler
QOutreach - TBD

Librarian - Al Semenero
Membership - TBD

Nominating - Tom Clarke

NEWS AND NOTES

July Meeting: Our July speaker cancelled at the last minute. We
are having difficulty getting speakers to show up after they have
committed. If you have any ideas for a speaker or a “back-up
speaker” please call Mike Bray at his office (415) 871-9123.

A pre-recorded meeting announcement will be available at

(415) 692-2680 regarding the speaker and meeting place. Please call
this number on Wednesday July 19th or Thursday July 20th. The
meeting will be on July 20th.

August Meeting: Wil be on the 17th at the Mainliner Club.
Our guest speaker is Michael Cullen, furniture designer/maker. He
will soon be featured in Woodwork Magazine. Michael will focus on
design 1ssues.

September Meeting: September 21st at the Mainliner Club.
Inwood Design will give a slide presentation on Furniture design and
makers. They specialize in Illustrated pieces.

October Meeting: To be Announced.

November Meeting: November 16th. Robert Greenberg, a
harpsichord maker who will focus on tools and materials. On Site in
San Francisco.

December Meeting: December 21st. Annual Potluck dinner at
the Mainliner Club.
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BACK TO BASICS

Your participation in these
presentations is requested.
Please see Michael Bray or
Don Naples for scheduling a
time for a Back to Basics
pre-sentation. See Al
Semenero for copies of
previous presentations.

TAPE LIBRARY -

A list of the tapes available is
listed elsewhere in the
newsletter.. A tape may be
rented for $2.00 for the
month. A $5.00 fee is
charged when the tape is
taken and $3.00 is returned
when the tape is returned the
following month. Ifthe tape
is not returned at or prior to
the next meeting, the $3.00 is
retained by the club.

SOURCE GUIDE -

source guide listing, will
continue to evolve over time,
There have been many
additions this month. The
listing will be available at the
Back to Basics library box
and 1s intended to provide a
current reference of good
sources for wood, services,
and tools. If you know of a
source to be added to the list,
see Don Naples. The use of
this data is intended only as a
guide. The decision to use a
source 1s up to the user.
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WHEN LAST WE MET - JUNE

George Comstock wrote an excellent review of this meeting. This
review will be available at the meeting as a separate handout. Be
sure to pick one up!

TOYS FOR TOTS

by Don McGrew

(415) 665-6206

Don asks club members to contact him with toy ideas and designs
for club programs.

QUESTIONS, COMMENTS, SUGGESTIONS ...
about the newsletter? Call Thaine Anderson at (415) 692-0824.

ADS

Do you have something you want to sell, trade or buy? Here’s the
place to do it — or just bring it to the meeting,



